3rd Year English Students 03 2023-2024

Translating Diplomatic Texts
(A Letter)
English into Arabic Translation:

Letter dated June 9™, 2010 from the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Canada to the
Embassy of the Philippines.

The Ministry of Foreign Relations presents its compliments to the Embassy of
the Philippines and has the honor to congratulate your country on your recent
successful national election. Your successful election exemplified the vitality of the
country’s democratic institutions and should be a point of pride. We congratulate
President- elect Benigno "Noynoy” Aquino III, whom the Filipino people have
chosen to lead their nation. Canada has long stood with the Philippines as a trusted
ally and friend and we will continue to support the ongoing efforts of the Filipino
people to build a secure and prosperous country. The Ministry of Foreign Relations
avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Embassy of the Philippines the
assurances of its highest consideration.

Teacher's Translation:
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